
18 March 2020 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
Stage 1 BRING YOUR OWN DEVICE 

We are looking forward to the starting of BYOD in Stage 1. We would like students to bring their device to 
school for use on Wednesdays. In preparation for this, we would ask that you ensure your child’s signed BYOD 
policy agreement and that your child’s device has the following: 
• A suitable cover for their device
• A screen protector
• Is clearly labelled with their full name

We will also need parents to:
• Turn off the password function on the device
• Ensure the device’s battery is charged at night ready for use at school each Wednesday.
• Close all browsers and apps not in use.

We also require the following free apps to be loaded onto your child’s device prior to bringing to school on 
Wednesday. 

Mr John, Mrs McDonald and Ms Passaris Annette Wein 
Classroom Teachers Principal 

 Apps for iPad 
QR Code Reader Bee-Bot 

iMovie    Think and Learn Code-a-piller  

  Draw and Tell 
   Reading Eggs 




